

Mrs Sarah Richards Executive Headteacher Bramham Primary School Clifford Road, Bramham Wetherby West Yorkshire LS23 6JQ

Councillor Gerald Wilkinson Councillor John Procter Councillor Alan Lamb

Conservative Group Office 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor East Civic Hall Leeds LS1 1UR

Tel: 0113 37 88557

14 February 2018

Dear Mrs Richards,

As your local ward councillors, can we pass on our congratulations on receiving an excellent Ofsted report following the inspection in January.

It was heartening to read that the inspectors made special note of the strength of the leadership team and how that is bringing about a culture of 'high expectations and excellence in teaching' within the school and that this is being felt through an increase in pupils at Bramham Primary which is now 'a popular choice'.

Looking forward, we wish to continue assisting the school and governors in any way we are able – please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any help or support.

Once again, congratulations on maintaining Bramham Primary's 'good' rating.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Gerald Wilkinson Wetherby Ward

**Councillor John Procter** 

**Councillor Alan Lamb** 

www.leeds.gov.uk

switchboard: 0113 222 4444